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News from the Spring Creek Chapter of TU

Visit our website for the most current information about Volunteer
Opportunities, our Veteran Service Program, and more!

SCCTU Website

Redd Count and Spring Clean-up

Looking to Help?
Our Annual Spring Clean-up and Redd
Count will be held on Sunday,
November 22nd, 10am-3pm at Spring
Creek Park! Clearwater Conservancy
will provide us with gloves, trash bags,
and vests. Free food and beverages
will be provided to volunteers!

RSVP to: LynnMitch74@gmail.com or
JHimes@mcclaw.com

Veteran Service Program AmazonSmile



Our Veteran Service Program
is in need of volunteers. If you

are a passionate and
experienced fly-fishing angler
who would like to mentor local

Veterans, contact:
rasills@earthlink.net

You shop, Amazon
gives. Select the Spring
Creek Chapter of Trout
Unlimited, and 0.5% of
all purchases support

local conservation. Click
here.

Join our Women Anglers Group!

14 of our Women Anglers attended an outing on August 23rd. Special thanks to
Judi Sittler who gave everyone a beetle that she tied. Bob Bizak, gave each

angler a special leader and two hours of instruction for high stick nymphing. TU
member, Jim Hepner, tied and sent many flies, including a caddis, ant, and a
scudOur Women Angler's Group provides the means for women fly-fisher's to

meet, network, fish, and socialize. This active group meets about once per month.
Visit our website for more information. Contact Diane Brown to join:

DMB490@gmail.com

November General Meeting



Our Guest Speaker will be Sara Mueller, who is currently working on her
Ph.D. at Penn State. Her focus is on the genetic and phenotypic

variation in brook trout across Pennsylvania. Ms. Mueller is looking for
Brook Trout anglers to assist in her research! This free meeting will be
held virtually via Zoom on Thursday, November 5th at 6pm. Contact

Dave for more information: D9D@psu.edu

The Spring Creek Watershed Atlas
Invasive Plants of the Spring Creek Watershed
By: Terry Melton, PhD., Director

Our Centre Region is blessed with stunningly beautiful ecosystems and
environmental resources. In the wake of books like Doug Tallamy’s Bringing
Nature Home, which encourage the general public to learn about and enjoy the
native plants that they host locally, there has been enormous interest in the plant
communities of the Spring Creek Watershed, one of the most studied watersheds
in North America.

Click HERE to read more!



Find us on Facebook!
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